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District Governor Newsletter:DG Harry Lippincott has challenged each club 
in our district to enroll one new member by November 1st. Just Ask!  One of 
the ways to encourage membership is to have club brochures and applications 
to distribute at your club’s fundraisers and service activities. Toot your horn! 
VDG Lynn Harriman personally thanks Lions for the impact they make in their 
communities. 

Monthly Reports: The District Governor urges that your reports need to be 
submitted by the 25th of each month.  

.LCIF: MYLION APP: For more info:www.mylion.com  Try it today! 

Legacy Project: There is still time to give back to our communities in this en-
deavor. Plan a project that will be visible and lasting in your communities.  

Centennial Service Challenge:We will continue to serve in the areas of Hun-
ger, Environment, and Vision. The challenge has added more specifically pe-
diatric Cancer and Diabetes. Clubs participating will receive a patch for their 
banner. Report to MYLCI.  

LCI Diabetes Day is November 14. For more information on how your clubs 
raise awareness and make donations to this cause, please contact Dog Callahan 
at Doug.Callahan.Lions@gmail.com 

CARE: Please consider donating to CARE so MD19 can reach their goal. The 
focus of the current project is to empower adolescent girls from rural and mar-
ginalized urban areas with better quality education and opportunities to learn 
important social skills. Mail check to MD19 (CARE). 

2019 USA/Canada Forum: September 19-21. There is a need for many volun-
teers and Host Committee chairs. Contact PDG Laura Arleth-Wintersteen for 
more information. 

Upcoming LionEvents:  

Haunted House-Post Falls, October 26,30, 31.Info:mikesalion@yahoo.com 

Crab/Spaghetti Fest &live/silent auction-November 11.2017 5:30 

Contact Tammy at : 

WeServe@SpokaneShadleNorthLionsClubs.org 

Burgers,Brats&Beer-Chewelah Valley, October 20, 
5-7 p.m. $7.00 at the Quartzite Brewery, Chewelah 


